Dear Sam and Brenda,
Thanks a lot for your lovely letter!

Sorry for not replying sooner but we’ve been really busy. 
John and I were talking about the holidays. We thought it might be a good idea to visit Italy. I’d love to take pictures of Tuscany!
We know Sam is crazy about Italian food so what about coming with us next summer? If you are interested, just let us know so we can talk about dates.
We’re both looking forward to hearing from you soon,
Lots of love to both of you,

Xxx Kelly

